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Summary 
 
A collaborative model for forensic services is being developed with Durham 
Constabulary. A collaboration agreement is expected to follow in due course but 
in the interim it is proposed that a lease will regularise OPCC’s occupation of 
the Durham estate. 

Title and Reference – PCC.269.2017 
 
COLLABORATIVE MODEL FOR FORENSIC SERVICES – ESTATES 
IMPLICATIONS 
 

Report of the Director of Asset Management 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
OPCC is asked to approve the acquisition of a lease in respect of the 
collaborative model for forensic services at Durham Constabulary’s warehouse 
at Peterlee on the terms described. 
 
 
(These papers are exempted under Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the 

Local Government Act 1972) 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature   Date 09.03.17 
 

 

 


